
 

INVITATION 

 

Beyond the Fukushima Disaster:  

Its Lasting Consequences and What to learn from it for the future 

Presentation - Q&A session - Discussion 
Luca Mössinger 

 

Prof. Dr. Wolfgang Hillert, Vice Dean of International Affairs and Dr. Janie Wermter, Advisor for 

International Affairs at the MIN Faculty would like to invite students and staff members of the University 

of Hamburg to a presentation by Luca Mössinger on the topic “Beyond the Fukushima Disaster”. The 

presentation will be followed by a Q&A and discussions. 

Join us to reflect on the effects of the Fukushima disaster and to gain fresh insights into an event that 

continues to influence the world in ways we cannot afford to forget!  

 

Topic:   Beyond the Fukushima Disaster: Its Lasting  

consequences and What to learn from it for the future 

 

Date and time:    05.12.2024, 18:30 – 19:30 

Venue:     Mittelweg 177, Room N0006_N0008, Hamburg 

Introductory Speech:   Prof. Dr. Wolfgang Hillert 

Speaker:  Luca Mössinger participated in the Hamadohri Environmental Radiation 

School, the IEEE/NPSS Climate Change Initiative Workshop and the 

radiation measurements at Osaka University in September 2024. 

More than 13 years after the Fukushima nuclear accident, the tragedy may have faded from public 

consciousness, but its deep and lasting effects on our political, social, and economic landscape are still very 

much alive. 

The "Hamadohri Environmental Radiation School 2024" at Osaka University offered the opportunity to 

bring these issues back to the forefront of our mind and reflect on critical questions. The presentation, 

aims to provide the audience with a deeper insight into: 

• What exactly happened on that fateful day? 

• How has the recovery progressed, and what challenges remain? 

• How dangerous is radioactivity, and how does it continue to shape our understanding of safety? 

• Most importantly, what is the current state of Fukushima today, and what lessons can we learn 

for the future? 

As places are limited, please confirm attendance until November 30, 2024 with “yes” to:  

international@min.uni-hamburg.de (Dr. Janie Wermter) 

mailto:international@min-uni-hamburg.de

